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Flint Hills Prairie Wildflower and Pasture Tour

Submitted by: David Kehler, Butler County Extension Ag Program Coordinator

The 24th Annual Flint Hills Prairie Wildflower and Pasture Tour will be held on
Thursday - June 7, 2018. There will be one tour at 6:00 p.m.

Tour participants can meet at the Cassoday Grade School in Cassoday at 6:00 p.m. or on
Hwy 177 in Matfield Green in front of the Burlington Northern/Santa Fe office (old
Matfield Green Post Office) at 6:15 p.m. The school bus caravan will proceed off main
roads with stops at pasture sites in Butler and Chase County.  

This Wildflower Educational Tour is sponsored by the Butler County Extension Service, 
Flint Hills Extension District,  Chase County Conservation District and Butler County
Conservation District.  

Registration is required as the tour numbers will be limited. Persons having reduced
mobility needs may call for more information. 
Admission is free, but donations are accepted to help defray costs. 
 
To make reservations please call the Butler County Extension office at 316-321-9660 or
the Flint Hills/Cottonwood Falls Extension office at 620-273-6491.

K-State Research and Extension

K-State Research and Extension is a statewide network of educators sharing unbiased,
research-based information and expertise on issues important to Kansas. It has established
local, state, regional, national, and international partnerships.

It is dedicated to a safe, sustainable, competitive food and fiber system and to strong,
healthy communities, families, and youth through integrated research, analysis and
education.

With more than 125 years of research and 100 years of extension, K-State Research and
Extension has been improving the quality of life and standard of living for Kansans for a
century. This integrated system connects the university to every county through locally
based educators who serve as sources of objective information.


